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Receive briefing regarding proposed fee changes for Fiscal Year 2020.

The City of Mesquite conducted a comprehensive fee review in which each department analyzed fees within
their operations and determined if current fees needed to be adjusted during Fiscal Year 2020 beginning as early
as October 1, 2019. During the Pre-Meeting, City staff will present an overview of the proposed fee changes for
Fiscal Year 2020 that will be on the September 16, 2019, City Council agenda for approval.

A written summary of the proposed fee changes will be provided in Council’s mail packet on Friday, September
13, 2019.

Drafter
Myra Rogers

Head of Department
Debbie Mol

File #: 19-4392, Version: 1

City of Mesquite, Texas Printed on 4/14/2022Page 1 of 1

powered by Legistar™

http://www.legistar.com/

